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I hope to see you at one of my upcoming events! 
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Highlights 
from the 
Finalized 
State 
Budget
I’m proud to share that not only did we pass a comprehensive 
and bipartisan budget this summer, but two of my legislative 
initiatives were folded into the budget plan. 
This budget invests historic funding in education – a $1.3 
billion increase – that helps every kid in every school and 
begins to meet our moral, constitutional, and legal obligation 
to our kids, schools, parents and taxpayers – and it does so 
without a tax increase. 
Locally, this means that our schools have a $5 million increase 
that will help them continue to provide the high-quality 
education that each of our children deserves.
I’m also proud to report that my legislation allowing employer 
contributions for PA 529 accounts, as well and my plan to 
reform the law regarding net operating losses (NOL) each 
passed in the budget deal.
The PA 529 bill provides a new creative solution to help 
families afford a college education for their students, and 
for the commonwealth to invest in our workforce. Looping 

employers into the tuition savings process will help facilitate 
both.
The NOL reform changes the tax deduction from 40% to 80%, 
which aligns with the federal standard to make PA-based 
businesses more competitive. The goal of the legislation is 
to ensure that PA is an attractive place to start and grow a 
business. 
The budget also provides new funding for housing assistance, 
support for individuals with disabilities, public safety, 
and makes a number of other critical investments in our 
commonwealth.
I believe the plan reflects the priorities 
shared by the people of Pennsylvania and 
demonstrates our ability to lead and work 
together despite a divided government to 
deliver for Pennsylvanians.
Find out more about the final budget at 
https://is.gd/ZYg97P.

Roads Update 
Summertime means road repairs and improvements – and a highlight this summer was the 
work done on Saint Peters Road in Warwick and North Coventry townships. Over 5 miles of 
road was milled and repaved, providing a safer and smoother ride for all those who travel 
that stretch.
Additionally, you may remember that we secured the necessary funding to rebuild the 
collapsing portion of Saint Peters Road right outside Saint Peters Village. This project is 
currently in the preliminary engineering and design phase. We are in frequent contact with 
PennDOT to check in on progress and we will continue sending out periodic updates via our 
social media and e-newsletters.


